
2801 Old Glenview Road, Wilmette, IL 60091 

May 22, 2020                 

 

Dear Residents and Family Members, 

 

We are pleased to share that Mather Place has had no new resident or employee 

COVID-19 cases since our last communication.  

 

More Fresh Air – Requests for Outdoor Time 

Monday marks the unofficial start of summer, and while we’re not sure the weather is very 
summery, it is definitely getting a bit warmer out. For residents who would like to spend 

more time outdoors, the 9:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. time slots are open to all floors Monday 

through Saturday, by advance reservation. Please call Concierge at (847) 256.9300 to 

reserve your time. Note that availability is first-come, first-served, and you are welcome to 

visit with neighbors, while maintaining safe physical distancing of 6 feet or more. This is a 

nice chance for you to see others who live in different parts of the community.  

 

As we head into a holiday weekend, I wanted to let you know about our special Memorial 

Day menu we have planned: 

 

Delicious Memorial Day Menu: 

On Monday, May 25, our culinary team is offering a classic BBQ lunch. Delivery starts at 

11:00 a.m. Residents can choose two entrees: 

• Hot dog 

• Hamburger 

• Cheeseburger 

• Salmon  

• Ribs 

All lunches come with macaroni and cheese, corn on the cob, potato salad, coleslaw, a 

brownie, and watermelon.  

 

We’ll also be providing a light dinner of a grilled chicken sandwich served with snacks.  
 

Thank you so much for continuing to take the necessary steps to protect your health and for 

being committed to each other and our employees. 

 

For questions, please call (847) 256.9585 or email bewell@matherplacewilmette.com.  

 

Please take care, stay well, and enjoy all that this holiday weekend has to offer. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Katrina O’Neill 
Executive Director 

   5/22/20 

mailto:bewell@matherplacewilmette.com

